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NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 
 

June 18, 2014 
 
Gregory D. Wirth, Esq. 
Cocheco Falls Millworks 
100 Main Street, Suite 240 
P.O. Box 2209 
Dover, NH  03821-2209 
 
Re:   George A. Calef and Arvilla T. Calef, Trustees of the George A. Calef Living Revocable Trust 
 of 2008 u/t/a dated May 21, 2008 and Arvilla T. Calef and George A. Calef, trustees of The 
 Arvilla T. Calef Living Revocable Trust of 2008 u/t/a dated May 21, 20008 v. Town of 
 Barrington, New Hampshire, APPEAL OF DECISION OF THE TOWN OF BARRINGTON, 
 NEW HAMPSHIRE PLANNING BOARD R.S.A. 676:5(III) 
 
  
 
Dear Attorney Wirth: 
 
This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its June 10, 2014 meeting CONTINUED the 
application referenced above to the July 16, 2014 meeting.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marcia J. Gasses 
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator 
 
cc: George and Arvilla Calef 
 Attorney Jae Whitelaw 
 Attorney John Arnold 
 File 
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